September 7, 2022
WVUX-LD, Fairmont, WV (Facility ID 129306)

Michael Karr d/b/a WVUX-LD, Fairmont, WV (hereinafter “WVUX”) is hereby requesting
an extension of WWUX'’s Engineering STA because of extraordinary circumstances.
WVUX would also like to amend its STA application to add in the newly assighed ASR
for the STA tower which is No. 1322940.

As previously explained, WVUX is unable to operate in accordance with its license
because of decrepit conditions of the tower to which it is licensed. The tower’s
conditions declined due to no fault of the licensee who was a lessee.

WVUX has been in the process of procuring a replacement tower pursuant to its
construction permit for Channel 10. WVUX possesses the equipment to operate as
authorized in its permit, but is in the process of securing a new tower.

Most of the permits have been approved for the new tower; however, the remaining
environmental permits which have not yet been approved are expected this month of
September 2022. Then it will take a few months to complete construction.

Therefore, WVUX seeks an extension of its engineering STA to continue to operate on
an existing tower next to its currently licensed tower. By granting the extension, WVUX
will be able to continue to provide qualified low power television service to its licensed
community of Fairmont, West Virginia, and will not extend service beyond its currently
licensed boundaries.

WVUX expects the duration of the extended STA would last no longer than four (4)
months and thus requests the STA be extended.

Sincerely,

Michael Karr



